Jane Rasely

From: Elizabeth Morrow <enm98110@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2019 2:15 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel proposal

| really wish this idea would just go away. Winslow infrastructure ( water, sewer, parking and roads) can not support a
build this massive. Please do not go thru with this project.
Thank you, Elizabeth Morrow



